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I am in opposition of any bill that will put meters on our wells or take away my water 

rights. This is our beautiful state and we have lived here for 58 years. We have 

worked hard and paid all of our taxes. I stay out of politics but this water rights bill is 

upsetting. We bought our property in the country 18 years ago. We maintain our well 

and paid for a new pump last year. It was expensive. The idea that Oregon wants to 

put a meter on my well and charge us for the water that falls God given from the sky 

is terrible. We pay our taxes which goes up every single year. This seems to just be 

another way to tax us and make it more expensive for us. All private land needs to be 

left alone. I will make my vote in opposition for this bill.  


